
Good Afternoon AES Families, 

We hope you had a wonderful holiday and we are looking forward to seeing all 

our Eagles back on Monday! 

Below are a few important items and upcoming events:  

Dressing for Cold Weather- As the days get colder, a reminder to families to send 

children with extra hats and mitts in case of wet weather/snow. 

ASD-S Inclement Weather Policy- Last month a letter was emailed to families 

from ASD-S outlining our inclement weather policy. I am attaching the letter to 

this message for any families who may have missed it. 

AES After School Ski Program- For those who registered, our Ski Club will begin on 

Jan 11. Mme. Douthwright has been in touch with families about their preferred 

time slot (either 3-4 pm or 4-5 pm). If you have not had a chance to connect 

with her, please call the school on Monday. 

Home and School- Thank you to our Home and School Committee for their very 

successful fundraising basket. We raised $1925 which will go towards general 

Home and School Activities! 

Hot Lunch- Our January Hot Lunch session will begin on Monday. This month 

children will enjoy pasta, pizza and pancakes. Our February Hot Lunch order 

forms will be sent home this week and are due back to the office on Jan 24, 

2023. Hot Lunch options for February are chicken noodle soup, pizza and French 

toast sticks. I have attached a copy of the order form to this message. 

Upcoming Dates: 

• Jan. 16- Science East will be visiting the school with their Planetarium 

Display 

• Jan. 17- Home and School Meeting at 7 pm 

• Jan. 30- Welcome to Kindergarten session for children entering K in 

September 2024 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Sarah Richards 

Principal 


